	GSPSA Meeting Minutes
	09/09/2019
Telecon

	

	Meeting Type:  Executive Committee

	

	Attendees:
	Walt Moleski, Matt DeLand, Keith Evans, Eric Chomko, Jon Landis attended by telecon.

	Discussion Items:

	1. 2019 Budget.  Walt reported that GSPSA currently has ~$3200 in savings and $342 in checking.  Outstanding deposits include a payment from CAN for $2700 and Fall League team payments ($1500).  Remaining bills include Fall League umpire fees, field worker wages, porta-potty fees, trash pickup, and pest service in October.
2. Field Worker Bonus.  Walt noted that a planned bonus of $500 for Levi was included in the original GSPSA budget for the 2019 season (as in recent years).  The EC voted on the measure for completeness.  The motion passed 5-0.  There was some discussion of other related work that should be done, such as stopping water leakage through the work shack into the garage and dealing with a dead tree behind Field #5.

3. Response to GSFC Master Plan.  Jon brought up the question of a possible defined GSPSA position in response to the recently released GSFC Master Plan that calls for the shutdown of Area 100 (including the softball fields) by 2028.  It was noted that this land is currently leased from the Beltsville Agricultural Research Center, and that GSPSA currently pays nothing for electricity and water.  There is a meeting planned on September 11 with GESTA to gather information from current “tenants” of facilities affected by the Master Plan.


	Action Items:

	


Other Information:
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